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Christmas Gift Shop  
Friday 3rd December 

 
 
 
We will be running our gift shop again on 3rd December and are looking for donations from staff and 
parents.  Small donations should be something your family members would like to receive, such as unused 
toiletries, stationery, toys etc.  We especially need gifts suitable for men!  Also we would be grateful for 
donations of wrapping paper and gift tags.  

 
The gift shop works as follows: 
 

- Children come to the shop to buy gifts for their family for Christmas. These are wrapped and 
labelled for them, ready to take home at the end of the day. 
 

- All presents will cost £1 and children will be allowed to spend a maximum of £5, i.e.: 5 presents. 
 

- The shop will be open for one day only, Friday 3rd December. 
 

- On the day, children should bring their shopping money in an envelope marked with their name, 
and the name of the family members for whom they are buying for. 

 

Owing to current guidelines, we will not be able to invite volunteers to help with running the gift shop, 
or wrapping this year. Therefore, gifts will be sent home on Monday 6th December. 
 
I have found that the children thoroughly enjoy the experience and particularly enjoy the opportunity to 
select and buy presents for their family members. They tend to remember exactly what they have bought 
from previous years.   
 
Regards, 
 
Jo Finch. 
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